
 

 

 

 
 
 

 
1.   Welcome – Ms. Floth and Mrs. Boldt 

o Ms. Floth welcomed the parents to the meeting and thanked them all 
for attending.  

2.   Miscellaneous Information 
3.   Certified- Common Sense Schools 

(https://www.commonsense.org/education/digital-citizenship) 
o Ms. Floth shared that Mickey Cox was just certified as a 

commonsense school. 
4.   School Safety 

o Ms. Floth shared information on school safety and our safety drills. 
Ms. Floth shared information on the catapult system. Mrs. Davies 
shared a recent experience when we had to initiate a live alert and 
how quick the response from CUSD PD and other district 
administrators was. Ms. Floth shared information on the difference 
between a lockdown and a shelter-in-place. Ms. Floth also shared 
information about self-locking doors that CUSD is piloting at three 
schools. A parent shared that her children felt safe and prepared during 
the police activity in the area. She thanked the team for practicing 
drills  as it eased her children's concerns. They knew what to do.  

5.   Diorama Projects Rm. 12 
o Mrs. Bedwell’s class created diorama projects based on the literature 

study Charlie and Chocolate Factory that our parents were able to 
visit. 
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6.   Performing Arts and Classroom Visits 
A. Room 12 – Diorama projects @ 8:55 AM 
B. Band Performance @9:10 AM 
C. Choir Performance @ 9:20 AM 
D. Strings Performance @9:30 AM 

a. Ms. Floth shared how great our VAPA team is and the growth 
that all of our students have made over the years here at Mickey 
Cox.  

7.   District Boundary/SART Meeting Thursday,    
 February 1st @ 5:30 CHS Cafeteria 
 Ms. Floth shared information about the upcoming boundary meeting. 
New boundary maps will be presented, and our school site SART 
meeting will be held after the area meeting to discuss any changes that 
may affect our school community.  

8.   Change for Next S.A.R.T. meeting Thursday,  
 February 15th @ 2:00 PM 

9.   Questions/Comments/Adjourn 
o Ms. Floth asked parents if they knew of families struggling to provide 

Christmas for their families. Please let us know so we can support 
them. Even if it is not for Christmas, just food, or any support 
throughout the year, please let us know. We will work together as a 
team to support each other. Ms. Floth thanked all the parents for 
attending the meeting today. She reminded parents that we are here for 
them and their students and will do what we can every day to ensure 
that our kids have the best opportunities we can provide them.  
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